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Joint discussion with the Planning Board regarding private ways and private roads Land Use
Ordinance amendments.
The Council postponed action on amendments to the Land Use Ordinance at its meeting of
September 12, 2017 (order 17-161) in order to schedule a joint meeting with the Planning Board.
This followed the Planning Board’s action on recommendations regarding the ordinance changes at
its meeting of August 28, 2017.

Copies of the memo provided by the planning director to the Council at its meeting of July 25, 2017
referring the amendments to the Planning Board, the Planning Board’s recommendation, and a
relevant portion of the Maine Municipal Association Roads Manual are attached.
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